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GENERAL NOTES

All work to be carried out in strict
accordance with the current Building
Regulations and its latest amendments, and
to the complete satisfaction of the Local
Authorities Building Control.

Contractors are responsible for complying
with all relevant  BS etc., and check that
Building Control and Environmental Health
Departments are satisfied with the scope
and content of all work on completion and
obtain any necessary certificates.

All existing construction levels and
dimensions to be checked prior to
construction, especially where new
construction levels and dimensions are to
match existing.

All site dimensions and site levels must be
checked on site. Please contact the
Architect should there be any significant
discrepancies in any dimensions.

This drawing must not be used for
construction unless issued for construction.

This drawing should be read in conjunction
with all relevant Engineer's and specialist
drawings.

- PLANNING APPLICATION - APPLICATION SUBMITTED
TO THE LOCAL AUTHORITY FOLLOWING RECEIPT OF
APPROVAL & INSTRUCTION FROM THE CLIENT.
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